Local Newspaper Reports that Senior Managers Spent £2000 on a University Credit Card at a Strip Club

Asked if this was what the Executive team meant when they announced that they were "taking a regional lead" on sexism and aiming to tackle "oppressive" and "warped" versions of masculinity, which it said couldn't be "dismissed as 'harmless' and 'just a bit of fun'", Dean of the school of Digital Industries Cultural Enterprise, Brian Lovelace, said "I wasn't there!"





Numb Thumbs!

University Lecturer takes on 24-hour Marathon Donkey Kong Challenge. Games Lecturer David Holden, who came in the top 50 of the national competition, said of his adventure: "This is a great showcase for our applied research."





Dean has Nervous Breakdown

Brian Lovelace, Dean of the school of **D**igital Industries **C**ultural Enterprise, had a nervous breakdown whilst on a Teams meeting with Fine Art staff.





New 'Street Art' on Campus

Mysterious Graffiti appears on Campus "Remember Spearmint Bronco".



Official Launch of New School.

From today the new school of Digital Industries Cultural Enterprise will officially replace all previous names and discipline groupings.

Dean of DICE, Brian Lovelace, commented

"This is a really exciting development for the school! The new name recognises the new synergies that will occur as a result of bringing new disciplines together in dynamic ways. Staff have been incredibly involved in both the name and direction of the school in a really engaged way."





Saucy Sculpture

Controversy over late artist's 'saucy' memorial sculpture.



Interim Head of Department to be Announced

Interim Dean Jenny Morgan confirmed that the new interim Head of Department will be announced in two weeks. This was revealed to department staff in a meeting yesterday by Head of Department Deborah Mitchell, who will be leaving next week for a new role at a different University, after 6 months in charge.

Prof. Mitchell states 'This is a really exciting time to join the University and Department as it moves in new and dynamic directions. There is a healthy pipeline of development in place."





Drunk and Naked!

Fine art tutor runs amok in university carpark. "I'm a Conceptual Artist!" daubed on his chest.



Professor Jobs to Go.

"We cannot let a hundred flowers bloom." announces Vice Chancellor, as professors invited to take voluntary redundancies.





TEDx Talk Cancelled

A planned TEDx talk by Senior Lecturer Tony Parfitt has been cancelled. The talk, entitled "The Power of the Image: Porn. A Premature History?", was due to take place this Friday.

